Boughton News



An Academy

Diary Dates

September

3rd School opens for pupils in Years 1-6 October

23rd School Closes for half-term

24th Training Day

November

3rd School Opens for Term 2 4th-6th Parents Evening

14th Children in Need

28th Christmas Fayre

<u>December</u>

9th Whole School Panto Trip 16th,17th & 18th Christmas Performance

Welcome Back!!!!!

We are so happy to be back in school. It has been lovely catching up with the children and hearing about all their Summer adventures.



Reception Pupils

We look forward to welcoming our new Reception pupils next week.



MacMillan Coffee Morning

This event would normally take place at the end of September/beginning of October. However, our main organiser, Mrs Loveday, is currently recovering from surgery during the holidays. We will advise everyone of a new date in due course. I am sure you will all join us in wishing Mrs Loveday a speedy recovery.



School Applications

The window for Primary and Secondary School Applications for 2026 opens on 10th September 2025. Apply online at www.westnorthants.gov.uk/admissions



Siblings

If you have a younger child due to start school next year, could you please let Mrs Cullum or Mrs Webster know so we can update our records.

Please note that you will still need to apply online for a school place in the usual way.

School Car Parks

A reminder that both the front and rear school car parks are for staff use only. They are not to be used for turning around in, morning drop-off, afternoon collection or for RD Out of School Care.



Christmas Play Advance Notice

We have decided not to hold any late evening performances this year. This is for several reasons, including how tired the children can be when staying late after school; difficulties with children not coming back for evening performances (last year this was around 30% in some classes); and the inevitable issues with parking and traffic, especially on the dark December evenings.

However, we will instead hold two performances straight after school, at 3.30p.m., and one afternoon performance at 1.30p.m. This will mean that the children will already be at school for each performance, can change into their costumes here and have a snack, and that parents will not need to arrange to collect them and bring them back in the evenings. We are informing parents now, as we are aware this may mean needing to book time away from work.

The dates for our whole school Christmas performances will be:

Tuesday 16th December @ 3.30p.m.

Wednesday 17th December @ 3.30p.m.

Thursday 18th December @ 1.30p.m.

We will issue tickets in the same way as usual, where parents can request two tickets for their chosen date(s).

Thank you for your understanding.

